REDLANDS ROUNDABOUT

LEARN MORE AT THE OPEN HOUSE

Please join the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) St b - I
and Elam Construction for an open house to learn more Op y a'n ]'me -
] ] ']

about the CO 340 (South Broadway) Redlands Roundabout

project that is scheduled to kick-off in February. ; ; ; Thursday, January 18
o ——— 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.
The Redlgnds Roundabout prOJect is located at the Redlands Middle School Cafeteria
intersection of Colorado Highway 340 (South Broadway) HEN 2200 Broadway
and Redlands Parkway. This eight month project includes

the conversion of the existing signalized intersection to a
roundabout, roadway resurfacing, guardrail and drainage
improvements and sidewalk construction

with ADA improvements.

The open house will provide you with an opportunity to
meet the project team and learn about the construction
schedule and how it might affect you, and how to sign up
for project updates.




ég CO 340
\ Redlands Roundabout

Colorado Department of Transportation
606 South 9* Street
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501

Join Us At Our
Public Open House

Thursday, January 18

4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

Redlands Middle School Cafeteria
2200 Broadway

Questions before the meeting?
Sarah Balfour 970.456.1361 or redlandsroundabout@gmail.com

Would you like to learn more?

Get more information about the Redlands Roundabout at
codot.gov/projects/co-340-redlands-roundabout



